
The wind continues, however a bit fickle 
and sparse lately with the Summer 
months finally giving us some warmer 
temps lately (of course it’s blowing and 
cool as I write this—go figure).  None-
theless, the sailors from SPYC are still 
giving it their all and getting their fix of 
sailing and racing with whatever breeze 
is available during the Tuesday night 
race series!  Here’s a photo taken recent-
ly by Lee Panza on one of the race nights 
with boats getting ready to round the 
mark—STARBOARD!  And hopefully by the time this newsletter hits the press, I will 
have had the opportunity to crew aboard one of the sailing vessels on race night as 
well—I’ll report back on how that goes and where you can possibly sign up for crew-
ing, too.  And if crewing aboard isn’t your shtick, there are many opportunities to 
watch the races from shoreside each Tuesday evening during race season (last race on 
August 29).  Boats start heading out of the marina around 5pm to get out on the water, 
prep and see what course their going to be racing that evening.  Come on and check it 
out! 

 

Falling off the wind onto another 
course, I would like to take this 
opportunity to introduce our new-
est team member, Jerome Strain.  
He is joining us as part of our 
Maintenance team.  A little about 
Jerome includes him being the 3rd 
generation San Franciscan and 
youngest of 9 kids, a husband and 
father to 3-two legged kids and 2-
four legged furries.  He started off 
in boats as a young skipper in the 
Sea Scouts and continued his love 
of boats and repairing them while 
being a live aboard for a couple 
years and having worked at SF 
Boatworks and Drake Marine.  In 
addition to boats, he loves cars, 
baking and BBQ’ing.  He also 

brings to the table construction experience and a great personality that will surely 
make you feel welcomed.  Take a moment to introduce yourself if you see him around 
the marina! 
 

Last, but certainly not least, mark your calendars for Saturday Septem-
ber 23 and come join Sierra Point Yacht Club on their Second Annual 
Regatta Day!  Food, music, drinks and plenty of other fun activities to 
be had by all.  Stay tuned for more details coming up! 
 

Until next time, Happy Boating ~ Harbormaster Rehberg 
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Tack! 

Scott hoisting Michael up the rig! 
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2023 Tide Tables  
Available in Marina Office 

 



                   Sierra Point Yacht Club 
      400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane CA 

                             
      Martin Tali, Commodore 

~ SPYC ~ 

 

 

Greetings Marina Neighbors! 
 
Sierra Point Yacht Club will be open Sunday for breakfast on August 6th,  9-11AM. Come and enjoy the best 
breakfast in town! Members pay $10 and non-members $15. No registration is necessary.  
 
We will have our annual Treasure Island race on Saturday August 5th. The skipper orientation meeting will be at 
10AM and the race will start at noon.  Please check the racing page on our website for instructions on how to sign 
up. The regular Tuesday night racing will have its last race on August 29th and the racing awards dinner will be on 
September 9th.  
 
For other events, information about the club and how to join us, please visit our website at: https://
www.sierrapointyc.org  

 
Fair Winds, 
Martin Tali - Commodore 

 Just Bobbing About 
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To place an ad, please submit the following: 
 Provide a brief description (no more than 30 words), an image of the item, and a valid email and/or phone number. 
All listings must be submitted to Harbormaster’s office by the 20th of each month, and will be posted in the following month’s 
newsletter.   

 
 
Centek 2” water lift muffler for $39 or best offer. Used but in great shape 
 
Ian (206) 660-8980 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Injectadeck structural foam- can be used for soft spots on deck. I have multiple car-
tridges, unused. I needed way less than I thought. If you need to borrow the applica-
tion gun that’s no problem.    
 
Message  if interested, open to offers.  Or call (628) 261-4451  
 


